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March 22, 2023

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro,

I am requesting funding for the Town of Sudbury Emergency Operations Center in the fiscal
year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Town of Sudbury located at 278 Old
Sudbury Road, Sudbury MA 01776.

The funding would be used by the Town of Sudbury to construct a new building to house the
Emergency Operations Center. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the
project will create a functional and updated site to conduct critical operations during an
emergency in the area.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
section 614 of the Robert T. Stafford Disaster Relief and Emergency Assistance Act (42 U.S.C.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

skhan ing M. Clan i

Katherine M. Clark
Member of Congress
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